
BEMIDJI AREA SCHOOLS 

BEMIDJI, MINNESOTA 

 

 

DATE: MAY 18, 2015 

 

TO: BOARD OF EDUCATION 

 

FROM: DR. JAMES HESS, SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS 

 

SUBJECT: NEW ELEMENTARY SCHOOL NAME  

 

COMMENTS: 

 

After public input was solicited and received on the district’s web page, the following 

proposed school names were identified most frequently:  Chief Bemidji, Earl Dickinson, 

Gene Dillon, and Rick Lee. 

 

In accordance with SBR 100-30-1, the naming of a facility will require a first and second 

reading by the Board of Education before passing.   

 

ACTION: 

 

The motion was offered by ________, seconded by ________, and carried (            ) to 

approve the first reading of the name for the new elementary school to Gene Dillon 

Elementary School.     


